100 Decker St.
Mansfield, PA 16933
March 6, 2020

Dr. Brenda M. Freeman, Superintendent
Wellsboro Area School District

227 Nichols St.

Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Dr. Freeman,

This letter is to inform you of my decision to retire from my position of Title 1 Reading
Specialist at Charlotte Lappla Elementary School effective on the last day of the 2019-2020
school year.

I have very much enjoyed working with my students, colleagues, Administration and
being a part of the WASD family. I am grateful to have had such a wonderful experience
teaching in this District.

Sincere Regards,

Pt h )
Shalang

Shalane Gee

Cc: Steve Adams, Principal



